
SAVE THE DATE!   
Learn about FloodMAR (Managed Aquifer Recharge) 

and other Conjunctive Use management approaches 

that may support implementation of the  

Eastern San Joaquin Groundwater Sustainability Plan (GSP). 

This workshop is intended for 

Groundwater Sustainability      

Agencies (GSAs), landowners, 

growers, agriculture and business 

associations and other stakeholders 

who are interested in learning more 

about FloodMAR and conjunctive 

water use and how these               

approaches could help support 

groundwater sustainability. 

The San Joaquin County Department 

of Public Works, in cooperation with 

the California Department of Water  

Resources (DWR), is hosting a virtual 

workshop to help participants gain a 

better understanding of conjunctive use 

strategies and provide an opportunity 

for interaction between GSAs, the ag 

industry, and other stakeholders. 

The program includes guest speakers 

and Q&A sessions with representatives 

from DWR, Sustainable Conservation, 

and local grower groups.   

 

April 8, 2021  

9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. 

Contact Arleth Pelayo apelayo@sjgov.org 

or call 209-468-3089 for additional              

information or questions and to RSVP. 


